
MEETING WITH SENATOR KOEHLER 
The Future of the Invest In Kids Tax Credit 
Scholarship Program

Join Peoria area private schools and families for a meeting with
Illinois State Senator David Koehler to discuss the Invest In Kids Act

and how you can help extend the Invest in Kids Act for all students. All 
are encouraged and welcome to attend this discussion.

Can’t attend this event? Write to your legislator online at  

SaveMyScholarship.org

For more information, please contact
Maria Carroll King: mcarroll@saint-mark.net | 309-472-7522

Scan to RSVP 

October 12, 2023
6:30 PM

St. Mark Catholic School
 711 N. Underhill Street, Peoria, IL 61606

Low-income children and working families deserve equal access to academic success and 
future opportunities, which thousands currently receive through the Invest in Kids Act Tax 

Credit Scholarship Program. If the Illinois General Assembly fails to take action in 2023 
to save the Tax Credit Scholarship Program, 9,500 students will lose their scholarships, 

causing many to leave their best-fit school. Additionally, the dreams of 26,000 more 
students on the waitlist will evaporate if the program is reduced or even eliminated.


